
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

30 November, 2023 
 

Dear Gila, 
 
I am writing this letter to you on behalf of the Executive and 
Board of the BAYT synagogue. We are hoping that you will once 
again ensure the garbage depot for our community prior to 
Passover. The Jewish community is not able to have “chametz” 
(unleavened bread) in our possession prior to the holiday 
beginning. The City of Vaughan has for many years been 
extremely accommodating to our community in assisting with 
this matter, and arranging for garbage drop off at Garnett until 
noon on the day Passover begins. 
 
Your predecessor was able to arrange this annually for many 
years without fail and we hope that we can continue with this 
same arrangement with you. This year Passover begins on 
Monday, April 22 so we would ideally like the dates of garbage 
drop off at Garnett to be from Wednesday, April 17 to Monday, 
April 22. 
 
Looking forward to a positive response. 
 
 
 
 
 
Craig Guttmann 
BAYT President 
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